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Congregation 

Temple Beth’El 

Newsletter  
September\October  2020 

Candle lighting is at 6:29pm on Friday, September 25. 
 Shabbat Shuva occurs on Saturday, September 26. 
 This week's Torah portion is Parashat Ha'Azinu. 
  
Yom Kippur 2020 will begin in the evening of 

Sunday, September 27 
G'mar Chatima Tova! We wish you a good inscription in the Book of Life. Yom Kippur begins at 

sundown on Sunday, September 27. 

 Candle lighting is at 6:25pm on Sunday, September 27. 
  and ends in the evening of 

Monday, September 28 

Announcements 

Theme: Deut. 30:19 “therefore CHOOSE LIFE, that both you and your 

family may live” 

September 25, 2020    Erev Shabbat Speaker Zaken Isaiah Parker 

September 26, 2020   D’rasha Rabbi Bowen 

                    Saturday Evening Speaker Lady Tovah T’shuraw 

 

 September 27 Yom Kippur    Speaker Rabbi Sholomo Grimmage 

September 28 Yom Kippur   D’rasha Rabbi Debra Bowen 

                        Tag Team evening service and others  

See Rabbinit Plummer to make arrangement in advance with your feast dues 

 

https://www.hebcal.com/holidays/shabbat-shuva-2020?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=shabbat-2020-09-24
https://www.hebcal.com/sedrot/haazinu-20200926?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=shabbat-2020-09-24
https://www.hebcal.com/holidays/yom-kippur?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=shabbat-2020-09-24
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Theme: Psalms 119:11     Oct. 2nd- 10th 

 “Thy word have I laid up my heart, that I might not sin against Thee…” 

Rabbi Sholomo Grimmage will bless the fruit presented by the families each night 

October 2  Erev Shabbat   Speaker Rabbi Eliyahu LaPrince 

Program Feast Committee Rep - TBA 

  Family Fruit – The Bowen Family (Pears) 

   

October 3  D’rasha Dr. Bowen 

Shabbat School 

Program Feast Committee Rep –   Zaken Sha’gree Evans   

  Family Fruit Session – Rabbi Shemuel McClam Family (Apples) 

  Family Greetings with G’veret Shenice Evans 

 

Shalom Family, 

I'm reaching out to you in behalf of the Feast day committee. This year 

we are unable to gather for the feast but we still want it to be special 

nonetheless.  I am asking if your family could put together a 30 second 

video. The video will be a Sukkot greeting. Feel free to be as creative as 

you would like to be. They will be played during the week of   Sukkot. 

Video submissions are due by September 30th. Please email your video 

to bethelbwa@gmail.com.   

Shenice Evans  

 

Video Greetings

Family 

Productions 

mailto:bethelbwa@gmail.com


Page | 3  

 

October 4 Youth Drive-By Gift Giving @ Congregation Temple Beth’el 
7350 Lowber Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19138 

Time: TBA 

Host: Lady Moniqua Gladden and the Ladies of Beth’El 

 

 

October 4 Sunday @7pm 

Program Feast Committee Rep – Lady Channah Witherspoon 

Prayer 

  Family Fruit – The Glover Family (Blueberries) 

  Family Greetings with G’veret Shenice Evans  

 

October 5 Monday @7pm 

Program Feast Committee Rep – Zaken Zephanyah Gladden 

Prayer 

  Family Fruit – Elder Davved Best, Jr. Family (vegetables)  

  Family Greetings with G’veret Shenice Evans  

 

October 6 Tuesday @7pm 

Program Feast Committee Rep – Lady Tikvah Pleasant 

Prayer 

  Family Fruit - TBA 

  Family Greetings with G’veret Shenice Evans 

 

October 7 Wednesday @7pm 

Program Feast Committee Rep – Lady Rut Evans 

Prayer 

  Family Fruit - TBA 

  Family Greetings with G’veret Shenice Evans 

 

 

October 8 Thursday @7pm 

Program Feast Committee Rep – Zaken Kadriel Scott 

Prayer 

  Family Fruit  - TBA 

  Family Greetings with G’veret Shenice Evans 

   

October 9  Erev Shabbat   Speaker Rabbi Yitzchak Register    

Program Feast Committee Rep -        Lady Moniqua Gladden 

  Family Fruit - TBA 

       

October 10  D’rasha Rabbi Debra Bowen 

Shabbat School 

http://www.pngall.com/gift-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
http://www.pngall.com/gift-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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Program Feast Committee Rep – Lady Adayah Edwards 

Family Fruit - TBA 

  Family Greetings  

  Speaker   Rabbi Aharon Register 
This program is subject to change 

October 16 Erev Shabbat Speaker                  Rabbinit Yamiliah Register 

   

October 17 D’rasha Rabbi Debra Bowen 

        Sabbath School 

                   Sabbath Evening Speaker            Rabbinit Naomi Register 

October 23 Erev Shabbat Speaker Elder Alexander Marques 

October 24 D’rasha Rabbi Debra Bowen 

                   Sabbath School 

                  Sabbath Evening Speaker   Zaken Glover  

October 30 -31   Chaya Plummer and the BYOM Weekend 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Emah Mai miller  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Hospitality Corner - Give a little bit of your love today” 

Lady Eudora Burton, Hospitality Committee President 

(610) 337-1775 Ext. 5580, Richard Holmes 
 Room #242      email: www.rich45holmes@gmail.com  
 mailing address is Manor Care, Attention: Mr. Richard Holmes, 600 West Valley Forge Road, 
Room 242, King of Prussia, PA, 19406. 
 
Lady Christine (Chaya) Reid  Aristacare Nursing Home  

1401 Ivy Hill Rd. Philadelphia, PA 19150   267 265 0013(home number) 

 

Emah Mai Miller 484 636 6271 Walnut Meadows   37 Brentwood Circle Harleyville, PA 18938        

 

Chief & General Mother Gibson   267 819 4690   981 Hickory Drive Chalfont, PA 18914 

“I know that the promises of the Eternal are sure” 

 

Emah Yael Kitchen – 215 782 9027   1990 Ashbourne Rd Apt 122 Elkins, Pa 19027 

 

Rabbinit Janie Daniels 267 738 1241     6116 Musgrave St   Philadelphia, PA 19144 

“If you don’t fall down you can’t get up” 

 

Dr. @ Rabbi Bowen no calls please text and emails only  ladydabowen@aol.com 

 

Emah Marylee McClam    6003 Limekiln Pike Philadelphia, PA 19141 Apt B 

 

Emah Yael People 6003 Limekiln Pike Philadelphia, PA 19141 Apt A    215 406 5937 

“The Almighty does not appease, He satisfies the longing soul.” 

 

Emah Frances Miller 1724 Mohican St Philadelphia, PA  19138 215 303 7667 

 Submit a senior for our next edition to Lady Burton 

mailto:www.rich45holmes@gmail.com
mailto:ladydabowen@aol.com
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Power the Polls:  Get out the Word! 
 
Thanks for agreeing to share this information with your network.  With your help, we can 
POWER THE POLLS in Philly on November 3rd, and make sure that every American can 
exercise their right to vote! 
 
Please feel free to customize the messages in a way that you think will best resonate with your 
members. You don't have to use all of the tools! Just the ones you think will have the most 
impact.  
 

EMAIL TEMPLATE: 
 
Subject line: Want to make $250 helping people vote? 
 
Philadelphia needs poll workers!   
You might have heard that in the June primary, there was a staggering decrease in poll workers, 
and over 70% of polling locations closed. That’s because most veteran poll workers are older 
folks and can’t work. Fewer polling locations hurt the ability of many residents to vote. 

 

The City still needs to recruit thousands of paid poll workers for the November election. (We’re 
not putting out a call for volunteers!  This is PAID WORK! Plus, the pay was just increased to 
$250!) We’re hoping you can sign up and help spread the word. 

 

1) If you can, please sign up here to be a poll worker and encourage your friends to sign up too. 
The process to become a poll worker can be a bit complicated, but don’t worry: the Power the 
Polls team will help you along the way. https://www.powerthepolls.org/?source=CFG 
And don’t worry if you don’t hear back right away!  You may hear right after you sign up - or not 
until a few days before election day. There are thousands of workers to coordinate and it takes 
time.  

 

2) Please share this sign-up link in emails to your friends, post on Nextdoor, and on your 
social media channels: https://www.powerthepolls.org/?source=CFG) 

 

3) Let people know they may not hear back right away:  the process is complicated and cities 
often move slowly.  But applications are welcome and needed.  
 
Thanks for helping PA Power the Polls,  

 

You might have heard that in the June primary, there was a staggering decrease in poll workers, 
and over 70% of polling locations closed. That’s because most veteran poll workers are older 
folks and can’t work. Fewer polling locations hurt the ability of many residents to vote. 

 

https://www.powerthepolls.org/?source=CFG
https://www.powerthepolls.org/?source=CFG
https://www.powerthepolls.org/?source=CFG
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Happy birthday to you – Yom Huledat Sameach 

Amber Grimmage     Alexis Grimmage 

Chava Grimmage     Sholomo Grimmage 

Yisrael LaPrince     Emah Pearl Woods 

General Mother Gloria Gibson   Rabbi Eliyahu LaPrince 

Elijah LaPrince, Jr.     Chaya Plummer 

  

Former Sukkot Recaps  
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